JQMG Joint Evaluation Questionnaire Design

June 29th, discussion about the Design of JQMG Joint Evaluation Questionnaire was held. Huang Xinyi, Deputy Director of Sino-Swiss Program, Bianka Lichtenberger, Director of FHGR Teaching quality, Thuc Lan Tran, director of Sino-Swiss Program, attended the discussion.
Since JQMG set up on 2021, in order to further improve the quality of online teaching, also to raise the teaching service, based on both sides of the existing teaching evaluation questionnaire, we complement each other, to design a set of applicable teaching evaluation questionnaire to suit both FHGR and SUES. To ensure the high quality of teaching services, and the cooperation between FHGR and SUES should be in accordance with international quality standards, high standards and strict requirements.
During the meeting, the teaching quality management work in the next two months was arranged. For the next two months, both FHGR and SUES will feedback and modify the questionnaire through the questionnaire design platform several times. Finally, the joint evaluation questionnaire will be finalized and reported in next joint Quality Management Committee held in September.
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